
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  DuPage County Board Environmental Committee  
 
FROM: Joy Hinz, Environmental & Sustainability Programs Manager 
 
DATE:  May 31, 2023 
 
RE:  Unincorporated Waste and Recycling Hauling Services 
  Follow-up Survey 
 
 
 
At its May 9 County Board meeting, the County Board heard a presentation regarding 
recycling options in the unincorporated areas of six townships. After conversation, the 
Board requested staff send out a survey to residents in the unincorporated areas of those 
six townships gauging their interest in switching to a single waste hauler model.  
 
Further, the Board requested a draft of the survey be presented for review to the 
Environmental Committee. The draft survey is attached for Committee members to 
review and provide input. 


